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Manager's Introduction

As we start to see the first snowdrops and budding daffodils, it’s clear that spring is
on its way. In the meantime, we are immersed in a range of activities and events to
keep our spirits high and our days full. Read on to discover some of the exciting
happenings in our home!

Also. if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Hazel Heathcote
Home Manager

Pancake Day

We greatly enjoy baking cakes and getting hands-on in the kitchen, followed by the
best bit: eating them! This was especially true on Pancake Day; it was a blast
making, tossing, adding toppings like lots of chocolate sauce, whipped cream, and
fresh fruit, and then tasting!

AyrFest

The Templeton Team took some of our residents along to the local AyrFest, which
celebrates unpaid carers with events for all ages, and they all had a fantastic time
listening to various musical performances and enjoying the activities around Ayr
town centre.

Valentine's Fair

Make-A-Wish UK is part of a global movement that grants life-changing wishes,
turning tears into cheers, rescuing the magic of childhood even in the toughest
times, and providing a lifeline for families to spend precious time together. Templeton
House held a Valentine's Day Fair in order to raise funds for this worthy cause.

Chinese New Year

This year, we were fortunate to celebrate Chinese New Year with a spectacular array
of traditions. The home was decorated in vibrant red and gold, setting the stage for a
memorable day. Residents and staff had a fabulous time celebrating the Year of the
Snake, with a three-course feast prepared by our in-house chefs.

Rozelle House Trip

This is a wonderful activity when we feel the need for open space and wish to get
out and about in the fresh air, even if we need to wrap up warmly. We enjoyed taking
our residents to Rozelle House Museum and Galleries, which offers an interesting
and informative day out. We look forward to a very busy spring and summer filled
with fulfilment, joy, and many happy trips to near and far destinations.

Social Media

Make sure to check out our Templeton House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Have Your Say...

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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